
FEMALE STAFF
On 27th February we farewelled

Kirsten Sass, our Library Assistant,
who left for West Germany on 17th
March, a wedding in Flensburg on
17th April and honeymoon in Paris;
sounds marvellous.

Kirsten was the recipient of many
good wishes and thanks, particularly,
for all the very good work she did in the
Library over a period of nearly four
years. Her responsible attitude and the
cheerful manner in which she carried
out such a multitude of Library tasks
with outstanding speed and precision
earned her the respect and gratitude of
us all.

Zum Abschied
Von Dienen Arbeitskameraden,
wunschen wir Dir alles gute,
fur die Zukunft.

HALS UND BEIN BRUCH!!

(A special contribution from Mr. J. Horys)
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BELOW: Another presentation
on Friday, 27th February, was to
Mrs. Marie Costley (Production
and Technical Office Typists), who
was leaving liS to accept a part-
time position with the Department
of Education. Mr. George Ham-
ilton (Accountant) made the
presentation.

Mrs. Costley had been with us
since Marcb, 1967.

The picture shows her with
other members of the Typing Sec-
tion - from left, Mrs. Marie
Costley, Mrs. Joyce Bennett, Jenny

Lewis, Ruth Cherry, Roslyn Pease
and Sue Watts.


